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Laura,
 
Please thank the originator of the question, but the Town would not be interested in a TPO roof
system for this project.
 
Respectfully,
 

John Wille
Capital Projects
 

Phone : (561) 881-3345, Ext. 647
Email : jwille@lakeparkflorida.gov

 
 

From: Laura Weidgans <lweidgans@lakeparkflorida.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 10:13 AM
To: John Wille <jwille@lakeparkflorida.gov>
Cc: Town Clerk <townclerk@lakeparkflorida.gov>
Subject: Question Library Re-Roof
 
John,
 
I received a question asking if a TPO roof would be acceptable instead of a 4 ply roof.  Please let me
know how to respond.  Thanks!
 

Laura J. Weidgans
Deputy Town Clerk
Town of Lake Park
535 Park Avenue
Lake Park, Florida 33403
561-881-3311
 

 
Please Note:  Florida has a very broad public records law.  Written communications regarding
Town business are public records available to the public upon request.  Your email
communications are therefore subject to public disclosure.  If you do not want your email
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released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity, instead
contact this office by telephone.  Section 688.6076 F.S.
 


